
 
 
 

Notes from the Office 
 
 
August 19, 2023 

 

 

The school office will open on Wednesday, August 23. Our hours are 8:00am - 4:00pm. 

Please feel free to call, we are happy to help with any questions you may have. Our 

phone number is 503-261-4500. 
 

 

School supplies will be provided for all students again this year. Please be sure your 

child has a backpack large enough for a binder. 
 

 

Breakfast and lunch will be free again this year. We are asking all families to fill out the 

free meal application. Follow this  link to our school website to get an electronic link to 

instructions and the application, or get a paper form at the school office. If you have any 

questions, or need assistance completing your application for free lunch, please contact 

the Nutrition Services Department, at 503-261-4595. 
 

 

Mark your calendars with the important dates below. 

Correction: The Teddy Bear Parade will be September 30 in downtown Gresham. 
 
 
 
 Important Dates 

 

August 28 Popsicles and Play for incoming Kindergarten students, 5:30 - 6:30 

pm on the playground 

September 5 First day of school for grades 1st-5th grades 
 

September 5-8 Kindergarten Gradual Entry 
 

September 11 First full day of Kindergarten for all 
 

September 12 PTSO meeting, 6:00 - 7:00 pm, Media Center 

September 26 Back to School Night, 6:00 - 7:00 pm 

September 29 No School-Curriculum and Instruction Day 

September 30 Teddy Bear Parade-Downtown Gresham 

https://www.gresham.k12.or.us/Page/10982


We look forward to seeing you and your children! Enjoy the last days of summer! 


